
Thursday, March 1, 2018 
 

 Good morning EHS juniors!  The SAT School Day exam is less than a week away!  Wednesday, 
March 7 is the big day! Students should bring their student ID, pencils, a calculator, snacks and 
water to their exam.   Electronics are not permitted in the testing rooms, so plan ahead!   

 If you are participating in the Battle of the Books strategy meeting, please head to the library 
now with your Nesika pass. 

 All Culture Fair displays are due to Ms. Lansberry tomorrow.  Thank you to everyone who is 
participating!   

 There will be a mandatory meeting for all ISO members today after school in room A320. 

 Attention EHS Iceland Travelers! Please report to Mrs. Smith’s room, S202, for a mandatory 
meeting. We will be talking about our exciting up-coming trip and important paperwork that 
must get completed. 

 Hey Seniors!  Don’t forget to get your ticket to the Class of 2018 Grad Night Party.  It is an 
overnight party after graduation to celebrate with your friends.  There are sign up forms in the 
main office.  Any student who gets their ticket by March 31st will be entered into a raffle for 
two $50.00 cash prizes!  If you already have your ticket, no worries… you are already entered in 
the raffle.  Hurry and get your ticket because space is limited.   

 Any student athlete who submitted an application for a fall or winter school sport needs to turn 
in their log of hours and one page summary by next Friday, March 9th.  

 Current spring athletes wanting to waive a .5 or full credit need to submit their applications to 
Mrs. Sievers by March 9th.  Packets are available in the main office or from your counselor. 

 Girls golf will be holding a "give it a try" practice next Monday after school.  Grab a friend and 
come by Coach Low's room (Room B222) on Monday for an introduction to golf.  We will have 
an indoor hitting net, chipping net, putting stations and golf simulator.  Snacks will be provided.  
No experience necessary.  Open to any girls that want to give golf a try.  Hope to see you there. 
 


